
Subject:� SUPPORT FOR PINNACLE STREET, MIRANDA rezoning 

� 

� 

� 

Dear Councillor, 

� 

We own a property in Pinnacle Street which is subject to Council’s proposed 

rezoning under SSLEP2013.�  

� 

We wish to register our support to the rezoning being adopted as advertised.  

� 

Our understanding is that some Councillors are opposed to the rezoning of 

Pinnacle Street and surrounds.�  

� 

We do, however feel that the location is ideally suited to an R4 zoning, with its 

proximity to services such as shops, trains, hospitals, banks, buses and  

� 

relative isolation from other nearby properties in Miranda. 

� 

As such, please register our support for the rezoning as proposed in its current 

form. 

� 

Yours faithfully, 

� 

Julio and Melanie Rios 

12 Pinnacle Street, Miranda 

  

  

Many Thanks & Kind Regards 

  
Julio 

Julio Rios  
(O) + 61 2 8005 4270 
(M) +61 0434 160 177 

jhrios@gmail.com  
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